Roberta DiMezza
“

From: House Judiciary Committee

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 2:55 PM

To: Roberta DiMezza

Subject: FW: Subject: Support H. 7454, Trade in Animal Fur Products Act

From: arnaud@ecopel.com <arnaud@ecopel.com=

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 5:06 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee <Houseludiciary@rilegislature.gov>
Subject: Subject: Support H. 7454, Trade in Animal Fur Products Act

Dear Chair Craven and members of the House Judiciary Committee,

As an innovative and eco-friendly faux fur company, Ecopel is in strong support of H. 7454, which will end the
sale of new fur products in Rhode Island and drive the demand for more ethical and innovative alternatives, like
Ecopel’s new plastic-free faux fur.

We have been working with some of the most prestigious fashion names in America and we believe the future of
fashion is animal-free and sustainable.

Sincerely,

arnaud@ecopel.com
Communication and sustainability manager

@ecopel.fauxfur
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